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HELLO READERS 
There has been a lot going on 
since our last newsletter. We 
have had a busy time in the class-
room getting ready for the Ed Ex-
po. The students spent many 
hours preparing for fundraising 
opportunities. They made a raffle 
with 3 prizes, 100’s boards and a 
lolly guessing competition to have 
at the expo. The students made 
over $1200 as a start for their 
fundraising to make $20,000 to 
have an Excursion in Term 4 to 
Sydney. The students are looking 
to go to Luna Park, the Zoo, 
Aquarium, Gold Class at the mov-
ies and see the Sydney harbour 
Bridge and Opera House while 
catching every mode of transport 
– including an aeroplane ride to 
get to Sydney. 
They are on the right path – I am 
very proud of their efforts. 
 
The Ed Expo was a huge success. I 
would like to thank everyone who 
was involved in getting ready for 
the expo and attending on the 
day. A massive thank you to all 
the presenters who came up to 
Tibooburra to present workshops 
and activities for the students, 
parents and wider community. It 
was much appreciated. Thank you 
to all the students at Tibooburra 
Outback Public School, School of 
the Air, White Cliffs and Alma 
who attended. The day would not 

of been the same without you 
all there. Thank you for all 
attending. 
 
The rest of the Term is back to 
normal for the students, staff 
moments are in place with 
Miss Jan away for two weeks, 
Mrs Hotchin away for Broken 
Hill School of the Air Classroom 
and Miss Cooper at the Princi-
pal Meeting. 
 
To finish off, I would like to 
thank everyone for their 
attendance at school so far this 
year. We are sitting on a school 
attendance rate of 99%. 
You should all be very proud of 
your commitment to Tiboobur-
ra School. 
 
Miss Cooper (principal) 
 
SCHOOL HOLIDAYS 
Students resume 26th April, 
staff start 24th with Anzac day 
the 25th April, enjoy your 
break and happy Easter  
 
HATS AND DRINK BOTTLES 
We actively encourage hats 
and drink bottles to be brought 
to school. We enforce the ‘No 
Hat, No Play’ guide-lines. It is 
also still warm and the stu-
dents are quite active—please 
make sure you send a drink 
bottle with your child.  
 

Week  8 Term 1 



 

 

Students participated in a variety of activities including cook-
ing with dieticians, fitness, Aboriginal painting, Yoga and 
cyber safety. They investigated the RFDS Simulator, spoke 
with the Police, Ambulance Officer and SES Volunteer and 
looked at all their equipment. On Thursday night students 
attended a Blue Light Disco hosted by the Broken hill PCYC. 
On Friday night the students and wider community attended 
the P & C drive in and BBQ with the featured movie Sing.  
Whilst the students where busy at school the wider commu-
nity participated in workshops around positive parenting, 
western land care, community support skills, building com-
mittees and legal aid.  
The expo was deemed a huge success and we look forward 
to our next event. 


